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One Gateway Center, Suite 910, Newark, NJ  07102 

973-200-7460     973-200-7510 Fax     cozen.com 

Raymond G. Console attorney responsible for New Jersey practice. 

May 19, 2022 Gregory Eisenstark
Direct Phone 973-200-7411 

Direct Fax 973-200-7465 

geisenstark@cozen.com 
VIA E-MAIL

Acting Board Secretary Carmen Diaz
NJ Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Street, 9th Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, New Jersey  08625 

Re: IN THE MATTER OF THE BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES OFFSHORE WIND 
SOLICITATION FOR 1,100 MW – EVALUATION OF THE OFFSHORE WIND 
APPLICATIONS 
BPU Dkt. No. QO18121289 

PETITION FOR DETERMINATION AS TO PRO FORMA OREC PRICE 
ADJUSTMENT SCHEDULES, DATED OCTOBER 26, 2020

Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 

This firm represents Ocean Wind LLC (“Ocean Wind”) in the above-referenced matter.    

On October 26, 2020, Ocean Wind filed a Petition with the Board of Public Utilities (“Board”) in 
this matter.   Ocean Wind is writing to notify the Board that it hereby withdraws the October 26, 
2020 Petition. 

Thank you for your consideration in this regard. 

Respectfully submitted, 

COZEN O'CONNOR 

By:  Gregory Eisenstark 

c:  Jim Ferris, BPU 
 Veronique Oomen, BPU 
 Abe Silverman, BPU 
 Andrea Hart, BPU 


